
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18 December 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

As we approach the Season of Christmas, we reflect on the joy, excitement and anticipation of 

the very special meaning of the Christmas season. God’s gift of His only son reminds us of the 

love that He has for each of us. Let us continue to share that love as we enter a new year. 
 

Throughout this very busy term, we have ensured that the children have truly experienced the 

love of Christ in action. Our focus on Catholic Social Teaching continues to help us embed the 

Gospel message and our inspection team was delighted by the way all the children showed their 

deepening understanding of their faith. 
 

May I thank you all again for your constant co-operation and support. Fr Subba, the governors, 

staff and I very much appreciate the excellent partnership we have between parish, school and 

home.  
 

I wish to share all our sincere thanks for the many gifts and cards received by the staff 

recently - your kindness is as always very much appreciated. 
 

In our challenging world, I ask for your continued prayers for all those people who are 

experiencing hardship, wherever they may be. The difficulties faced by so many people, both 

here in the United Kingdom and across the whole world, are a challenge to our understanding 

and our commitment to our faith. Your outstanding generosity has helped to bring light and 

comfort into the lives of many. 
 

I pray that you will all enjoy a happy and peaceful Christmas and look forward to welcoming you 

back on Tuesday 07 January 2025. 
 

God Bless 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs MM Stanley  

Headteacher 
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Parish of St Augustine of England, Handsworth 
 

Advent Penitential Service with Adoration 
Friday 20 December 7:00pm 
 

Christmas Masses 
Christmas Eve Tuesday 24 December Family Mass 7:00pm 
 

Christmas Day Wednesday 25 December 9:30am and 11:00am 
 

 


